
  

 

 
 

Village Council Summary of Meeting 

Regular Meeting  

September 23, 2014 
 

 Council presented a resolution honoring the service of Mr. Frank Thigpen on the Historic 

Preservation Commission. 

 Council approved a resolution reappointing Debbie Barr to the Community Appearance 

Commission for an additional term. 

 Representatives from the Concours d’Elegance discussed a sponsorship request for $15,000 

and to provide the Harness Track and Fair Barn facilities free of charge for the 2015 event. 

Upon discussion, Council determined to delay their decision until the next regular meeting 

regarding this sponsorship request. 

 Sue Mitchell, representing the Holly Branch of the Pinehurst Garden Club, presented a 

proposal for planting enhancements at the triangle on St. Andrews and Lake Forest Drive and 

Council determined to proceed with this plan. 

 Council determined to switch all street lights in the Village of Pinehurst to LED lights which 

would result in an annual cost savings. The wattage was not determined but Council asked 

for staff to work on their suggested lighting plan with the possibility of using both 50W and 

75W depending on the location of the lighting.  

 Council approved an Ordinance amending the budget to support the Sandhills Chapter of the 

Military Officers Association of America Patriotic Pops Concert being held on November 9, 

2014 in the amount of $2,000. 

 Council approved a resolution in support of the 2014 Veterans Weekend events and 

dedicated the weekend of November 8-11, 2014 as Veteran’s Weekend in the Village of 

Pinehurst.   


